
April 2018 newsletter  

 
Hi everyone, we are sure you have all had a wonderful fiscal year.  As always here is all that is 

happening in AAAWI. 

 

1) We are proud to inform you that we have completed over 50 issues of the monthly 

newsletter of AAAWI and still counting on. 

2) We are now in the phase of filling returns and other statutory compliances of AAAWI. 

3) The Executive Members are busy planning for the celebrations of Silver Jubilee of 

AAAWI. 

4) The Executive Committee has been planned some renovations in the office premises for 

the forth coming celebrations. 

5) AOTS Japan has started to announce the training programs for the year 2018-19.  The 

programs announced are EPPM, SHOP, LMTP, and EPCM.  Details of the program will 

be available on the website.  

6) Our President Anjani Agrawal San had three surprise visitors from Japan. (photos for 

reference on website) 

 


